
Bank Access During Chalk the Walk 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events:    

May 4th - 5th, Mount Vernon’s 
Chalk the Walk. Access bank 
from the 3rd Ave alley 
 
May 10th -11th Mother’s Day 
Drawing 
 
May 12th, Cornell College 
Commencement 
 
May 16th-19th, Mount 
Vernon/Lisbon Community 
Theatre “No Exit” 
 
May 19th, Mount Vernon, and 
Lisbon High School 
Commencements 
 
May 27th, Memorial Day, Bank 
closed. 
 

For more information on 
community events, go to 
visitmvl.com. 

Welcome: A new employee, and new baby 

Online Banking Redesign Delay 

. 

 

Mollie Fisher is celebrating her retirement, after 33 years of banking in Eastern Iowa. 

Jackee Austerman joins bank 

We are excited to announce that Jackee Austerman has joined 

the Mount Vernon Bank & Trust team as a Loan Administrator. 

She started in mid-April and is working part-time.   

Jackee grew up in the Lake Delhi area and attended UNI.  Jackee 
and her family -- husband Shane, son Zay (14) and daughter 
Ellie (11) -- moved to Mount Vernon 12 years ago and live north 
of town. Jackee is a local photographer and has her business, 
Jackee Austerman Photography, in the First Street Community 
Center. Besides photography, she enjoys running, traveling, 
playing on a recreational volleyball team, and attending 
community events.  Welcome, Jackee! 
 

 Thomsens welcome Lonnie B 
 

If you have been in the bank recently, you may have noticed 
that Michele Thomsen has been out of the office. In mid- 
March, Michele and her family welcomed Lonnie B into the 
world.  Lonnie B’s two older brothers, Liam and Maverick, are 
excited to have a sister and are keeping a protective, watchful 
eye on her.  Mom and baby are doing well, and we think Lonnie 
B may have a modeling career in her future.            
 
Congratulations, Thomsen family! 

Please be aware there will be streets closed in uptown Mount Vernon for Chalk the Walk, 

Saturday, May 4th and Sunday, May 5th.  Access to the bank will be available through the 3rd 

Avenue southwest alley entrance (behind the First Brick Art Gallery & Antiques building).   

Our lower drive-up will not be open, so you will need to either come into the bank lobby or use the walk-up window located by 

our ATM.   Don’t forget: you can access your account(s) via Online Banking and make deposits with the Mobile Deposit option 

available through our app as well.    

Due to some technical issues, the launching of the redesigned Online Banking has been delayed.  We will keep you posted as we 

get more information. 
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Mother’s Day  

Check out our Refer a Friend program! 

 

 

Mother's Day has a touching origin, tracing back to the efforts of Anna Jarvis in the early 20th century. Anna's own mother, Ann 

Reeves Jarvis, was an activist who cared for wounded soldiers on both sides of the American Civil War, and later worked to 

promote peace and public health. After her mother's death in 1905, Anna sought to honor her and all mothers. In 1908, she 

held a memorial for her mother in Grafton, West Virginia, and began campaigning for a nationally recognized Mother's Day. Her 

efforts bore fruit in 1914, when President Woodrow Wilson officially declared the second Sunday in May as Mother's Day. 

Initially, Anna envisioned the day as a time for children to honor the sacrifices their mothers made for them. Over time, it has 

evolved into a day of expressing love and gratitude to all maternal figures, celebrating their nurturing and unconditional love. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


